
 

 

In recognition of your contribution to AMD, we are pleased
to present you with a Spotlight Award.
 

In recognition of:      Ajaya Dahal
 

Award Message: 
We received a critical SR from a key US-Based customer
who was seeing bizarre behavior when using our QSGMII
IP with a unique clocking setup. Working tirelessly with
Elizabeth, AJ helped provide countless hardware design
spins and hands-on testing which ultimately enabled the
WTS Wired and Wireless team to release a workaround to
the customer this week. AJ's contributions were critical to
the success of this escalation, and he demonstrated a
strong ability to work independently and synthesize new
information on his own while working alongside subject-
matter experts.
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